
October 27, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Charles Cameron 
PO Box 55 
Hayward, CA  94543 
 
Re: Response to Public Comments for the Russell City Energy Temporary Simple 
Cycle Operation Project  
 
Dear Mr. Cameron: 
 
On August 20, 2021, the Air District received your comments on the Temporary Simple 
Cycle Operation Project proposed for the following facility: 
 

Application Facility Facility Name Address, City Type of Operation 
31198 B8136 Russell City 

Energy Center 
3862 Depot Road 
Hayward, CA 94545 

Power Plant 

 
The Air District appreciates your comments. With respect to AC Transit Route 86, 
temporary simple cycle operation at the facility is not expected to have any impact on the 
health of bus riders and drivers. The District’s regulatory requirements are designed to 
protect air quality of nearby residents and others who are in the vicinity of the project for 
extended periods of time.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Xuna Cai at (415) 749-
4788 or xcai@baaqmd.gov. 
 
 
 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 __________________________ 
 Dennis Jang 
 Supervising Air Quality Engineer 
 Engineering Division 
 BAAQMD 
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